
   

 
NEBRASKALAND MODEL T AND ANTIQUE CAR CLUB 

 

President: Steve Hughes (402-450-2524) 
Vice President: Mike Vaughn (402-540-0573) 

Secretary: Beth Vaughn (402-540-8100) 
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Henry Ford’s Common Sense: "Any customer can have a Model T painted any color as long as 
it is black.”                                                                                              
Club Wisdom: If your navigator isn’t very good, then she becomes the naginator. 

  

MARCH 2023 NEWSLETTER 
 

On February 11th, twenty-two club members enjoyed breakfast at HyVee on 84th and Holdrege, good food and 

company were enjoyed. 

After breakfast we held a meeting to discuss old and new business. One update that may interest you is the 

change to local club dues, sees minutes of meeting for more information. 

 

DUES ARE DUE:  If you have not yet paid your $10.00 club dues for 2023, NOW IS THE TIME. 
Make your check out to Nebraskaland Model T and Antique Car Club and mail to Rich Johnston at 9720 

Balkan Ave., Lincoln NE 68516.  

 

Mark your calendar: The Nebraskaland Model T Club will have 2 activities on Saturday, March 4th.  

Volunteers will meet at the Lancaster Event Center at 9:00 am to set up for the Lincoln Swap meet to be held 

the next day. If you have anything to donate to the club booth to help with our annual donation to the MTFCA 

museum, bring it with you. The swap meet is our annual fundraiser that allows our club to donate financially to 

local charities. 

At 4:30 pm the club has early dinner reservations at Mi Tierra Mexican Restaurant (formerly La Paloma) at 84th 

and Holdrege, this is just an evening of food and pleasant company, we will not host a club meeting. Please let 

me know if you plan to attend dinner so I can be sure of enough seats, call me at 402-540-8100 or respond by 

email by Friday, March 3rd. 

 

UPCOMING EVENT: 
 

Saturday, April 15 at 9:00 am: Safety Inspection training in Mike Vaughn’s shop and lunch at 1:00 pm in Eagle. 

Attachments with this newsletter include the Minutes of the February 2023 meeting, activity list 2023, map for 

work session on Feb. 25, the updated club roster and the list of DVDs and tools in the club library. 

 

Looking forward to more Model T adventures, see you soon! 

Beth 


